
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
You are being notified that the Summer Village of Parkland Beach 

has prepared a new Bylaw 2021-06 to amend the Land Use Bylaw 

2018-01. 

A Public Hearing for the amending bylaw will be held on 

Saturday, August 21, 2021 

9:00 am 

Summer Village Office, #9 Parkland Beach Road 

Bylaw 2021-06 would amend Bylaw 2018-01 sections 1.7.1 and 

section 7.2.e to remove provisions allowing council to set fees by 

resolution and amend to set fees by the “Rates and Fees” Bylaw. The 

purpose is to hear presentations on the amending Land Use By-law.  

Oral or written submissions will be heard.  Those who wish to make 

a presentation will be requested to state their name and address for 

the record. Copies of the Land Use Bylaw and the amending bylaw 

are available for public review at the Summer Village Office during 

regular office hours.  It is also available to view at: 

www.parklandbeachsv.ca 

 

If you are not able to attend but wish to send in comments, please 

forward them no later than Wednesday, August 18, 2021 to the 

undersigned:   

Cyril Fortney,  
Chief Administrative Officer 
Summer Village of Parkland Beach  
 

Mail: Box 130,  
Rimbey AB  T0C 2J0 
P:403-843-2055 
admin@parklandbeachsv.ca
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